
Hudson Valley Community College 
 

Office of Community & Professional Education 
 

Field Trip Permit 
 
 

We feel fortunate to be able to enrich our All Sports Camp this year with a field trip to 
the Tri City Valley Cats game on Thursday, July 30th.  The children will walk over to the 
stadium for the game which begins at 11am.  The College will cover the cost of the ticket 
which includes a hot dog and bottle of water. 
 
The children will be chaperoned by program staff at all times.  Will you kindly give us 
permission to take your child on this field trip by signing your name on the line below? 
 
Just a reminder to make sure your child wears sunscreen each day and especially on this 
day as seats may be in the sun.  
 
Date:__________________      
 
Signature:____________________________________ 
  (Parent or Guardian) 
          
         
Child’s Name:_________________________________ 
         
 
***Please complete and turn in at camp check in on Monday.  


